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September 15, 2017 
 
TO:  Vulcan Construction Materials, LLC 
  And Persons Interested in the Subject Application 
       for a State Wetlands License 
 
RE: Tidal Wetlands Case No. 16-0889  
  
 You are receiving this letter because the Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE) has 
identified you as an interested person with respect to Vulcan Construction Materials’ application to the 
Board of Public Works for a tidal wetlands license.  As you may know, this application seeks 
authorization from the Board of Public Works to perform maintenance dredging and replace structures at 
a commercial waterfront facility on the Tred Avon River in Easton.   
 
 MDE has prepared a Report and Recommendation for the Board of Public Works that 
recommends granting the license, a copy of which is enclosed with this letter. Some of you provided 
correspondence outlining your concerns about this project, which we have reviewed.  Thank you for 
taking the time to provide comments. 
 
 Please review the enclosed MDE Report and Recommendation.  If you take exception and would 
like your comments taken into account by the Board of Public Works, you must notify this office no later 
than October 10, 2017.  (COMAR 23.02.04.08B(3)). 
 
 Written comments should be sent to:   William Morgante, Wetlands Administrator 
      Maryland Board of Public Works 
      80 Calvert Street, Room 117 
      Annapolis, MD  21401 or to 
      bill.morgante@maryland.gov 
 
 After the deadline, we will notify you of the date of the Board of Public Works meeting at which 
the application is scheduled to be considered and let you know how to request a personal appearance at 
the Board meeting, if you desire.  The Board meeting date to review this application is not currently set.  
(COMAR 23.02.04.09.) 
 
         Sincerely, 
 
         William Morgante 
         Wetlands Administrator 
 
Enc.   MDE Report & Recommendation 

Sheila McDonald, Esq. 
Executive Secretary 

Gabriel Gnall, Esq. 
Procurement Advisor 

William Morgante, PWS 
Wetlands Administrator 


